
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   File Nos. S7-32-10, S7-08-22 
 
FROM:  Claire O’Sullivan  

Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw  
 

RE:  Meeting with representatives of MFA 

______________________________________________________________________________  

On June 26, 2023, Claire O’Sullivan and Susan Poklemba spoke with Joseph Schwartz and 
Matthew Daigler of the Managed Funds Association. Among the topics discussed were the 
Commission’s proposed rules on large SBS position reporting and short position and acitvity 
reporting. 


